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Editor 

World Journal of Clinical Cases 

 

Dear Editor: 

 

We thank you and the reviewer for the thoughtful suggestions and insights 

regarding the manuscript titled “Central nervous system relapse in a 

pediatric anaplastic large cell lymphoma patient with CLTC/ALK 

translocation treated with alectinib: A case report” (Manuscript NO: 54244) 

and for allowing us to resubmit a revised copy of the manuscript.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to express sincere thanks to the 

reviewer, who identified areas of our manuscript that needed corrections or 

modifications. We have revised the manuscript according to the reviewer’s 

comments. We have polished the language and have rewritten some 

sentences according to the cross-check report. We look forward to your final 

decision and to working with you to move this manuscript closer to 

publication in World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

 

Best regards 



Huyong Zheng, MD, PhD 

Beijing Key Laboratory of Pediatric Hematology Oncology; National Key 

Discipline of Pediatrics (Capital Medical University); Key Laboratory of Major 

Diseases in Children, Ministry of Education; Hematology Oncology Center, 

Beijing Children’s Hospital, Capital Medical University, National Center for 

Children’s Health, No. 56 Nanli- shi Road, Beijing 100045, China. 
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